
Our neighbors have allowed us to host events on the weekend and it is
incredibly important to us that we are respectful and courteous of their generosity. Your GPS may 

suggest you get off the highway at Bear Greek Road or Redwood Estates and use Madrone or Oneda. 
Out of respect for them, do not do that. Please plan on visiting us by getting off on Summit Road and 
following the directions to Old Santa Cruz Highway. Additionally, when leaving Nestldown, only left 

turns onto Old Santa Cruz Highway are allowed, to avoid taking the residential roads to the highway. 
We and they thank you in advance! 

Nestldown




